Term Attendance

↑ In school Assembly yesterday afternoon, we handed out ↑ Certificates to those children who had achieved over and above ↑ the attendance requirements as set by the LEA. An amazing 89 ↑ pupils managed this during what was a very long winter! Well ↑ done everyone.

Royal Wedding

As you are aware, we are holding our very own Royal Wedding next month. We are all very much looking forward to this. If you happen to have at home a boys suit or a girls party/bridesmaid dress that you are willing for us to borrow (or buy), we would be very grateful. It will be the Year 2 children so clothes should be suitably sized. Thank you!

Fair Trade Design a Sock Congratulations to the following children who were successful in this competition -

Izzy Jennings Poppy Stewardson Evie Collins.

Beech Gardens

To pre-empt any future conflicts, may we remind you that the car park off Wheeler Road serving Beech Gardens **is not** a public car park and is for residents and their families only.

ALL CHILDREN NEED A SUNHAT IN SCHOOL NOW PLEASE.

Class Attendance

Congratulations to Green class for achieving the best attendance week beginning 26th March. The children have already been celebrated in school.

Future dates for your diary

Tuesday 1st May—Maypole Dance Tuesday 8th May—Year 2 drop in 3-3:30pm Monday 14th May—SATs week Friday 18th May—Royal Wedding—1030am (more details to follow)









18th April 2018

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk

Welcome back to the final term of the school year I hope you have all had a lovely holiday. Thank you for coming to the Parent Partnership meetings yesterday I hope you found it interesting.

Eleven years ago this week I was delighted to be offered the post of Head Teacher at Ludlow Infant School, for me it was a dream come true. Over the years I have continued to enjoy the challenges the role has to offer and have made many good friends. The children have been delightful and I have always had the highest of expectations for them all.

Sadly, the time has now come for me to move on (not immediately!) I will be retiring next July 2019. I am letting the Governors and the Bishop Anthony Education Trust know in good time so that they have time to plan for the future of the school. As with the retirement of any head teacher there will be changes as it will be the start of a new era for the school and everyone associated with it. I would like to thank you all for your support during my headship and look forward to working with you all until my retirement.

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 23rd April
Dance Club
Gardening Club
French Club

Growing wise together

Tuesday 24th April Forest Schools Club Art Club Lego Club

Wednesday 25th April

Cookery Club I pad Club

Thursday 26th April Forest Schools Club Gymnastics Club

Friday 27th April Celebration Assembly 2:25pm



Celebrations



CELEBRATION

Red— Tallulah Jones

<u>Orange</u>— Taylor Thomas Yellow - Logan Bowker

Blue— Evie Paddock

Turquoise— Mia Stokes

Green— Betty Suthern

Purple— Leo Powell

SPORTSTAR

Casey Harrington

BEARWORD 8

Sienna Grogan
Jayden-Lee Jennings

DOJO WINNERS

Red — Jack Moffat

Orange— Jayden-Lee Jennings

Yellow — Chelsea Spriggs

Blue— Molly Stewardson

Turquoise— Lexi Dubberley

<u>Green</u>— Enes Aygun <u>Purple</u>—Finley Barber

MEALTIME MANNERS

Brianna Moriarty

BEAR 8 SPELLINGS

Miley Smith

RAINBOW READERS

58 pts—Edward Whitmarsh 202 pts—Harry Jones

200 pts—Evalyn Cobley





18th April—I mogen Kay 20th April—Finley Barber Staff - Vickie Minton

Big apologies to the following children and staff who have been missed off in previous weeks -

7th April—Jack Betts

13th April—Kegan Bradley

Staff

Christine Saunders

The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at **9am**. These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday .

Childrens Corner

Hello Children

Did you all have a wonderful holiday? Hopefully the weather is going to get better this week so don't forget your sunhat!

Wedding! We have our very own Harry and Megan and as you saw yesterday we have most of the Royal Family too. On Friday 18th the whole school will walk to St Laurence's Church in Ludlow and we will have our very own wedding ceremony. Everyone is invited so we will all have to wear our best clothes. I've got my special dress ready with a fascinator for my hair. We are going to learn some songs to make the occasion very special. Your grown-ups can come too but they will need to dress up too! The charity shops have some lovely hats.

We are looking for special clothes for the wedding party such as boys suits and girl's bride's maid dresses. Please let us know if you have any we could borrow, please ask your friends too.

Have a lovely week

Mrs Matthew

Quiz of the week

Why are we having a school wedding on 18th May? Name as many of the Royal Family as you can.

Answers on a piece of paper to Mrs Matthew please

Skill of the Week

Mrs Matthew would like all of the children to try a skill of the week.

Walk up and down steps using alternate feet not putting both feet on the step.

Let Mrs Matthew know on a piece of paper if you have been practicing or show off your skill to her!